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March is pretty much the last call for heavy pruning on flowering cherries. These need their
pruning done in summer to reduce disease. While you are about it, you can prune plums and
other deciduous fruit trees straight after harvest. This encourages them to set more fruiting
spurs for next year, rather than too much leafy growth.
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